
 

 

 

 

Furthermore, Commissioner Oettinger met the staff a few weeks ago and stated 

that: 

• Any change of the Staff Regulations is subject to the ordinary legislative 

procedure, hence it would imply an accompanying financial statement 

clearly indicating the related impact on expenditure.  

• It is not suitable to launch any proposal for amendments of the Staff 

Regulations at this stage of the Multiannual Financial Framework 

negotiations (i.e. when all Member States want cuts, see for example here, 

page 31). 

We will therefore stop commenting on fakes news and from now concentrate on 

concrete problems that the Staff Committee is called to tackle. In attachment 

you will find a fact checking sheet that gives all the details on correction 

coefficient and housing allowance. 

  

https://www.performance-publique.budget.gouv.fr/sites/performance_publique/files/files/documents/jaunes-2019/Jaune2019_relations_financieres_UE.pdf

